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New product safety requirements — have they
been met? 2/6/25

From 13 December 2024, all economic operators subject to the new regulatory framework must start to
apply Regulation 2023/988 of the European Parliament and of the Council on general product safety
(hereinafter referred to as “the Regulation”). The regulation imposes a number of obligations not only on
manufacturers but also on importers, distributors and providers of online marketplace . It is therefore
worth familiarising yourself with the regulation to avoid being unexpectedly penalised for non-compliance.
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